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Dear Culture of Peace Corporation Members,

Thank you for your responses.

With the signature images of Gwen and Josefina, I have now mailed 
all of the documents to establish the Culture of Peace Corporation 
here in France.

Herbert has received the dates possible from you and has established 
the date of Sunday, February 7 at 8 PM Central European Time for a 
virtual meeting of the Corporation.

Oliver and Joe have agreed on a system to establish a shared 
consolidated archive of the Corporation, and Oliver will follow up 
on this.

On another matter, Peter Newton-Evans, who has been the 
administrator of the facebook page culturadepaz, has made me a new 
administrator.  This is important because for several years he has 
forwarded the CPNN bulletin each month to the more than 1,000 
followers of his facebook page and he wants to quit.  I don't like 
working with facebook but will try to continue the tradition.  As 
far as I know, there is nobody else in the Corporation who can 
undertake this task.

With this summary, I conclude this annual meeting of the 
Corporation, the first to be held under our French association.

I look forward to speaking with you on February 7.

Peace through struggle and patience,

David

*  *  *  *  *  *

On 2021-01-16 12:33, david@cpnn-world.org wrote:
> Dear Culture of Peace Corporation Members,
> 
> Thank you to all of you for having approved the decision to close 



the
> Corporation in Connecticut and open the Corporation as an 
association
> in France.  As Oliver suggests, there is an institutional link 
between
> the two, as the French association continues the work of the
> Connectictut Corporation.  The statutes and purpose of the French 
are
> similar to those of the Connecticut, and the membership of the 
French
> association, with the exception of Marcos, are the same as the 
Board
> members of the Connecticut corporation.
> 
> Therefore, this has served as the constituent assembly of the 
French
> association.
> 
> Since there remains a few details to discuss (see below), this is 
will
> be the second exchange of the annual general assembly.
> 
> You have also agreed that the officers at this time are David 
Adams as
> president, Josefina McAuley as secretary, and Gwen Beauvais as
> treasurer.
> 
> I have now formally dissolved the Connecticut Corporation and 
received
> confirmation from the Connecticut state authorities.   The French
> association will be submitted by Gwen and me as follows.  This 
will be
> done in the near future, at which point you will be notified.  
Note
> that it turns out, contrary to what I said in the earlier mail, 
that
> the officers must be submitted.
> 
> Four documents are required.
> 
> 1. The statutes signed by two members of the association.  Gwen 
and I
> will do this as president and treasurer.  The statutes are 
attached.
> 
> 2. A form to be filled out declaring the association with its 
title,
> purpose, address, telephone and email, along with the date of the
> constituent assembly.  The form is attached for your information.
> 
> 3. A form to be filled out listing the three officers with their
> nationalities, professions and addresses.  The form is attached 
for
> your information.



> 
> 4. A "Procès verbal de l’assemblée constitutive" - i.e the minutes 
of
> the constituent assembly of the association. A draft is attached 
along
> with an example found online at https://www.associatheque.fr
> 
> Details yet to discuss:
> 
> We need signatures on the documents from myself, from the 
secretary,
> Josefina, for the Procès verbal and from Gwen to submit the 
statutes.
> If the two of you can send them to me as images, I will add them 
to
> the documents.
> 
> Meg suggests that we plan a virtual meeting to discuss strategy.
> Herbert and Myrian, are you willing to organize this as you did 
our
> virtual meeting last year.  It will be important to include 
Roberto
> because he is working on a very important project in which we 
should
> be involved.
> 
> Oliver suggests that we establish a shared consolidated archive 
for
> the Corporation with password access.  I think this is a good 
idea.
> Joe, as my traditional expert on these matters, do you agree with 
the
> details of Oliver’s suggestion?  If so, are there details to be 
added.
>  If not, do you have a different suggestion.
> 
> I think that’s all we need to decide.  And we need to congratulate
> Gwen and Tony on their upcoming new arrival.  He can’t be cuter 
than
> Jeanne who is unforgettable to those of us who were at the 
marriage
> here in Grandcourt.
> 
> Peace through struggle and patience,
> 
> David

> 


